
Minutes from Meriden TOMCC Meeting Monday 18th November 2019

Committee
Chairman Steve Bradwick, Secretary & Librarian Bob Smith, Treasurer Steve Malin, 
Branch Scribe Barry Heath, Membership Secretary Ian Ellis, Runs Captain Keith 
Snell, Communications Derek Moxon, Web Master John Nelson. 

The Chairman opened the meeting at 8:30.

The minutes from the last meeting were approved unanimously.

Matters arising from the last meeting. 

S Malin had purchased a tool kit which is now in the trailer. The rear No plate light 
still needs repair.

B.I.H. Rally
The proceeds from the rally will be held until the next AGM when the charity of the 
year will be discussed.

Thai Meal
B Taylor still to arrange a time and place for next year’s meal.

Classic Vehicle Show
All went off without a hitch and everyone helped manage the branch stand. Exit from 
the venue could have been managed better by the NEC.
Many branches exhibited bikes and we presented ourselves well to the public.
The four bike stands taken were not used. It was decided to take two stands to future 
events.
Fire extinguisher, first aid kit and note book still to be purchased for the trailer.

AOB
Trailer Keys
All keys to the trailer were handed to B Smith – 4 full sets and 4 rear trailer door keys.
B Smith to hold keys and produce a register of key holders.

Guest Speakers
It was suggested we arrange to have guest speakers. F Malling – last BSA works rider
was mentioned. B Smith to arrange guest speakers.

Donated sales brochures
It was decided that we could sell them to interested members – or – sell them on ebay 
and give proceeds to donor – or – keep a few and get them laminated. Get them 
copied and laminated and sell originals to cover the cost. S Bradwick will try and get 
a few A1 clip frames. The above options to be decided.

9:40pm the chairman closed the meeting.                      Date of next meeting Monday 21st January 2020


